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IN PERSON SERVICES

kids@thecrossing.church
thecrossing.church/kidscrossing

Effective as of May 28, 2021

The safety of children and those who
serve dlongside them is of utmost
importance in KidsCrossing.

We are implementing the following safety measures
during weekend services. We appreciate your patience
and flexibility with us as we continue to navigate the
pandemic and discern appropriate measures to ensure
the safety and well-being of everyone participating

in KidsCrossing.

OVERALL + CHECK IN

e Masks will be worn by all staff, volunteers and
elementary aged children (K-5th) while
participating or serving during weekend services.

e Hard surfaces will be wiped down after each
service.

* We ask only one adult escort their child to the room,
and the same adult pick up that child.

IN ROOMS

e Hand sanitizing stations have been installed to
accommodate and encourage frequent hand
washing.

¢ In elementary rooms we will encourage kids to stay
within their own personal space bubble when not
participating in games, activities, etc. that require
closer interaction.

e Toys and play equipment will be wiped down with
EPA-registered disinfectant after each service.
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